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New Commissioner for Norway 
 
 
We have been informed by the Royal Ministry of Foreign Affairs, Oslo, Norway, that Ambassador Harald Neple 
has been appointed as Norway’s Commissioner to the IWC and replaces Ambassador Odd Gunnar Skagestad. 
.  
Contact details are as follows: 
 

Ambassador Harald Neple 
Director General 

Royal Norwegian Ministry of 
Foreign Affairs 

PO Box 8114 Dep 
N-0032 Oslo 1 

NORWAY 
 
 

Tel  (00 47) 22 24  33 37 
Fax  (00 47) 22 24 27 82 

Email:hne@mfa.no 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dr. Nicky Grandy 
Secretary to the Commission 
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